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 Tuesday 28th November 

Global Event 2pm 

 Thursday, 29th  

November “Carols By Can-

delight” 4.30 pm for a 5.00 

pm start 

 Friday 1st December tag 

day and bake sale for  

Aaron Jackson 

 Sunday, 3rd December 

church service at Holy Trin-

ity Church, beginning at 

10.30 am 

 

Newsletter 11th September 2017 

Sports Day - Y 1,2,3,4 and 5 

As promised last term Year 1 to 5 will 

be holding traditional Sports Days 

this week. The children will each take 

part in a couple of races and family 

and friends are warmly invited to 

watch. The main school gates will 

open at 1:15pm. Year 1 and 2 will be 

on Thursday, Year 3 and 4 will be on 

Wednesday and Year 5 will be on  

Friday. Reception  and Year 6 will 

have their Sports Day at the end of  

Term 6. 

This term’s Christian Value is 

thankfulness. We are learning 

the story of Jesus healing the 10 

lepers  (Luke 17: 11-19). 

94% 
School attendance 

Well done to  

5CC who had the 

highest attendance 

last week with 100% 

This term our British value is 

Individual Liberty.  

The freedom to be yourself as 

long as you do not hurt       

anybody. 

Family Picnic for Year R to Year 7 

On Friday you are all invited  to join us for a family picnic on the school 

field from 5-7pm. This will be a perfect opportunity to say hello to our 

new pupils, to catch up with our past students and spend some time 

together. Bring along your own food, drink and picnic blanket. Please 

note that no alcohol will be allowed on site and children must be       

supervised at all times. Subject to weather. 

parents. 

Food Packages 

The academy are able to provide 

food packages for families facing 

hardship. Please see the school 

office if you would like support. 

Parent Coffee Morning  

every Wednesday 8:30-9am 

in the community building 

Flu Vaccine 

This autumn all pupils up to Year 

4 will be offered the nasal  

vaccine in school. Letters will fol-

low in the next few weeks. 
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Newsletter 20th November 2017 

Confirmation 

Last week two of our Year 6 pupils were confirmed by Bishop Trevor 

after completing the confirmation course run by Rev Bob and Hilary 

Richter which has taken place over the last few weeks here at school. 

This is the first time our Year 6 pupils have had this opportunity and we 

hope to run it again next year. Well done Skye and Bara! 

This term’s Christian    

value is Forgiveness. We 

are learning the story of 

the Prodigal Son                

(Luke 15: 11-32). 

97% 
School attendance 

Well done to  

Turtles who had 

100% attendance for 

the week. 

Chilly morning drop-off? 
Come join us every 

Wednesday morning in 

the community building 

from 8:45-9:15 for a hot 

drink and a chat. 

Although many parents are now signed 

up only a few are booking school        

dinners online. From 1st Dec no paper 

register will be taken and any child who 

has not had a dinner booked  on Parent 

Pay will not have a dinner. Parents will 

be contacted and expected to provide a 

packed lunch. 
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Well done to 3DG, 4RT, 5KJ, 5CC and Sea lions! 

These classes have all now collected four pokeballs for achieving over 

95% class  attendance. They will be organising class treats to celebrate 

evolving into their next Pokemon. 

Global Event 

On Tuesday 28th November the Global Event will be taking place in 

the community hall beginning at 2pm. There will be a collection of 

stalls showcasing some of the different cultures represented in our 

school. There will also be performances from the school choir and 

dance club as well as scones made by the cooking club and crafts on 

sale made by our  reception children.  

Entrance will be via the main gate at 2pm,  you will be able to collect your child from their 

class and enjoy the event together. The event will conclude at 4pm. 
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